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BEREC SELECTS ADMINISTRATIVE MANAGER  

AT ITS PLENARY MEETING 

The Management Committee of the Body of European Regulators of Electronic 

Communications (BEREC) at its 3rd plenary meeting held in Helsinki on 27th and 

28th of May and following an open competition selected Mr Ando Rehemaa for 

appointment as the Administrative Manager of the BEREC Office.  

BEREC was set up under EU law to develop and disseminate among NRAs 

regulatory best practice to ensure the consistent application of the regulatory 

framework and to provide opinions and advice to the European Commission.     

The BEREC Office will provide professional and administrative support to BEREC. 

The Administrative Manager’s responsibilities include heading the BEREC Office 

and supervising the implementation of the Office’s annual work programme. 

The process for confirming Mr Rehemaa as Administrative Manager will continue 

with a hearing before the ITRE Committee of the European Parliament after which 

the Parliament may issue a non-binding opinion. 
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